
British Science Week 
 

This year's theme is Innovating for the Future 
 
 

British Science Week is from the 5th March until the 14th, there are some great 
ideas and activities on their website - https://www.britishscienceweek.org/ 
 
We will be extending the dates at Plumcroft – so if you do any of the activities 
at home over the Easter holidays please let us know.  
 
 
Poster Competition 
Watch the clip (below), talk about the future and what they imagine it could be 
like - what problems we need to solve - then get them to design their 
own solutions.  
 
This brilliant video is well worth a watch for all ages.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qybUFnY7Y8w 
 
If you email me a picture of the posters with your child’s name, age and class 
on I will organise a certificate for them and enter them into a small prize draw.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Mulligan 
science@plumcroft.greenwich.sch.uk 
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